
 
 

 
 

 

Asset Management & Investment Funds - monthly update - 

September 2023 

 

Hello and welcome to the A &L Goodbody Soundbite Series. My name is Nollaig Greene 

and I am a Knowledge Lawyer in the Asset Management & Investment Funds team.  

I am going to summarise our September 2023 regulatory bulletin. In it we cover both 

Irish domestic developments and EU developments relevant to the Asset Management & 

Investment Funds space. You can find more detail in our monthly bulletin on our 

website.  

On the domestic side we look at year end deadlines and a Central Bank speech on 

sustainable finance. And in EU and international developments the European 

Commission is consulting on SFDR implementation and options to improve the SFDR 

framework. The ESRB published a paper on the EU regulatory framework for investment 

funds and systemic risks. ESMA issued its second trends, risks and vulnerabilities report 

of 2023.  

The ESAs issued their autumn 23 report on risks and vulnerabilities in the EU financial 

system. The Irish government issued a statement on its intention for Ireland to seek to 

host the EU Anti -Money Laundering Authority which would be known as AMLA.  

And the FATF published its mutual valuation report on Luxembourg. And that's our 

September summary. My email address is ngreene@algoodbody.com. 

Thank you.  

 


